
 
 
 
Strait of Hormuz 
The NATO Shipping Centre is aware that exercises could be scheduled in the Strait of Hormuz and 
Acknowledges the concern expressed by the shipping industry of possible disruptions. At present, 
The NATO Shipping Centre has no knowledge of any disruptions for merchant shipping in this area, 
and that shipping is trading as normal. 
 

 

 

 


